Pedestal Petro Properties is a petroleum and chemical lease management company. Our only
clients are various governments that lease oil and chemical sites from us. We have been in this
business for over 20 years and have always worked fairly with our customers. Until recently, we
have never had a customer betray our working relationship. The Old American Government
(OAG) has done something that could have far reaching implications to our business.

Three months ago, we entered into negotiations with the OAG on an existing lease for a 168 mile
stretch of the Alaskan Pipeline. This is a property that we have owned rights to for over 19 years.
The OAG, in their infinite wisdom, broke off negotiations when we couldn't reach an agreement
on the lease term. One week later they just took ownership of the property. We negotiated in
good faith, and they just moved ownership of the property rights to the government saying that
ownership of the property was in the best interest of the American people.

We can not let this sort of thing happen. If we just roll over and do nothing, other governments
we work with will undoubtedly follow suite. We must send a strong message to all governments
that this sort of action will not go unpunished. Therefore, we need your organization's help.

We want you to go into the area we once owned and destroy a major monitoring station. The
station in question is a junction that can deliver the main line oil to three separate locations. By
cutting off this main junction, we feel the message will be sent to all governments that this type of
theft will not be tolerated by Pedestal Petro Properties.



